Dillard President Hosts Thanksgiving Dinner

A home cooked meal at Thanksgiving is something every student should have. Dillard
University President Dr. Walter Kimbrough and family offered his home to several Dillard
students who weren't able to travel home to be with family.

"We knew there were students who needed a place for Thanksgiving dinner and we decided we
would host a group," said Dr. Kimbrough.

Read more about this event on HBCU Buzz...
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